
 
 
September 19, 2022 

Dear Valued Partner, 

As you have previously been notified, Analytical Technology, Inc (ATi) and s::can Messtechnik GmbH (s::can) were 

both acquired by Badger Meter at the end of 2020 operating as wholly-owned subsidiaries.  Earlier this year, the US 

legal entity of s::can was merged into the legal entity of ATi and accordingly, s::can’s business operations were 

consolidated into ATi.  As of October 1, 2022, one more step will occur:  The ATi legal entity will be merged into the 

Badger Meter legal entity subsequently merging business operations as well.  

While the ATi and s::can brands will persist, effective October 1, 2022, the company name will change as follows: 

 From:  Analytical Technology, Inc. 

 To:  Badger Meter, Inc. 
 

All invoices and remittances for invoices should be made to Badger Meter, Inc starting immediately.  The Accounts 

Receivable (AR) contact person is Maricella Guerrero mguerrero@badgermeter.com 414-371-5839. 

Paying by ACH/Wire: 
Bank Name:  BMO Harris Bank 
Routing:  071 000 288 
SWIFT:  HATRUS44 
Account:  0022337117 
Remittance information for ACH/Wire to AR@badgermeter.com 

 
Paying by check, please send to our lockbox at: 
Badger Meter, Inc 
PO Box 88223 
Milwaukee, WI 53288 

 
We’re excited about the further integration of these companies.  The staff will remain the same and you will 

continue to work with the people you know.  This strategic move will allow ATi and s::can to better scale and 

leverage the systems and resources of Badger Meter and ultimately better serve our customers and partners. 

We would highly appreciate you bringing this information to the attention of the appropriate departments.  

Best Regards, 

    
Matt Stuyvenberg   Bill Popp 
Vice President - Water Quality  North American Sales Manager 
(414) 371-5856    (610) 917-0991 
mstuyvenberg@badgermeter.com wpopp@badgermeter.com  
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